
This document was retrieved from the Ontario Heritage Act e-Register,  
which is accessible through the website of the Ontario Heritage Trust at  

www.heritagetrust.on.ca.

Ce document est tiré du registre électronique. tenu aux fins de la Loi sur le 
patrimoine de l’Ontario, accessible à partir du site Web de la Fiducie du 

patrimoine ontarien sur www.heritagetrust.on.ca.  

http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/Home.aspx
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/Home.aspx
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/Accueil.aspx
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/Accueil.aspx


------

CITY HALL 
50 CHURCH STREET 
P.O. BOX 3012 
ST. CATHARINES, ONTARIO L2R 7C2 

July 22, 1996 

Ontario Heritage Foundation 
10 Adelaide Street East 
Toronto, Ontario 
MSC 1J7 

PLANNING A 
DEVELOPMENT 
DEPARTMENT 

TEL. (905) 688·5600 
FAX (905) 641-4450 

REGISTERED MAIL 

-- . 

~ rE<C lE~VrEID 
J U·.L 2 4 1996 

---------------

Re: Notice of Intention to Repeal Designating By-Law No. 90-395 and By-Law No. 95-298 
24 Yates Street 
File No; ;lQ,64.107 

Please be advised that the Council of the City of St. Catharines resolved its intention on May 29, 
1995 to repeal the by-law designating the above noted property under the Ontario Heritage Act. 

Yates Street and area is proposed for Heritage Conservation District Designation under the 
Ontario Heritage Act. The above noted property will be included within the Heritage 
Conservation District. To meet the requirements of the Act however, individual designation 
must be removed before properties can be included within the district. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the writer at 688-5600, extension 1710 if you have any questions 
or comments. 

Yours truly, 

Kevin Blozowski, 
Secretary-Treasurer, St. Catharines Heritage Committee 

cc: Denis Squires, Legal Services 
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